
FEB 171994

UCAR Carbon Company, Inc. License No. SNM-0175 (terminated)
Parma Technical Center Docket No. 070-00198 (terminated)
ATTN: R. M. Flowers, Director

Worldwide Technology
P.O. Box 6116
Cleveland, OH 44101

Dear Mr. Flowers:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT N0. 999-90003/93013(DRSS)

This refers to your January 19, 1994 letter and attached document titled
" Project Plans for Remedial Action at UCAR Carbon Company, Parma, Ohio," dated
December 20, 1993. This also refers to the telephone conversation between
Mr. D. G. Wiedeman of this office and Vicki Vesel of your staff on
February 14, 1994, regarding the plan.

After review of your proposed plan, we conclude that the plan is adequate. It ;

is our understanding that you will start characterization and remediation
approximately one week after receiving our approval. If your plan is delayed
more than 30 days, please contact this office. Upon completion of the site
characterization and remediation, please provide this office with a copy of
your final radiation survey.

If you or your staff have any questions regarding the above, please contact me
or D. G. Wiedeman of my a .:~ at (708) 829-9500.

Sincerely,
'

%|C
- ~

George M. McCann, Chief
Fuel Facilities and Decommissioning

Section

I cc: J. Davis, Umetco
Minerals Corp.

V. Vesel, UCAR
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